Fairfield Warde High School

755 Melville Avenue • Fairfield, Connecticut 06825 • (203) 255-8354 • FAX (203) 255-8212

DAVID M. EBLING

CARYN F. CAMPBELL

Director, Student Services

Kurt A. Simonsen

STEVEN L. FEKETE

Townsend Housemaster

Deirdra A. Preis
Pequot Housemaster

SETH C. FRY

Athletic Director

November 14, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As you may know, Fairfield Warde High School is accredited by the New England Association of Schools and Colleges (NEASC). Almost all public and private high schools in New England are members of NEASC in order to maintain accreditation status. Colleges and universities as well as the work environment have an expectation that students are graduating from accredited high schools.

In preparation for the upcoming Self-Reflection we will be completing as part of the NEASC Accreditation process, all students, families, and faculty will complete surveys designed to provide the school with important feedback on our work. We hope to learn more about what is working well for our students and identify areas for growth and improvement. Every student will have an opportunity to complete the survey during the school day through their English or Social Studies class, and it will take less than thirty minutes to complete.

If you are interested in reviewing the student survey, it will be available in the main office during normal school hours. If you prefer that your student not complete the survey, please send a note to the main office with that request by Monday, November 20, 2017.

Parents/guardians will also be surveyed. Watch for an email from the school with the link to the survey. We ask that every family complete one survey. You do not need to complete multiple surveys if you have more than one student in the school.

Sincerely,

David M. Ebling

Headmaster